
Firemen’s Hall Closure

Agency for Community Treatment Services, Inc.

To protect our staff and clients from 
the Coronavirus, ACTS is temporarily 
closing the Firemen’s Hall Drop-In 
Center effective March 24, 2020. 
We hope to reopen the Center as 
soon as possible. 

Thank you for understanding and be well. 


